
 
 
 
 
 
I'm writing this letter to you because there is no doubt that  the Tafe system has a very 
important place in the education system. 
 
Universities learning is not appropriate to all people. Tafe learning offers a more skills base 
style,less writing often. People with learning difficulties e.g. dyslexia need to have a variety 
of learning styles so they are more able to be successful in life. This is only one reason of 
many why Tafe should be supported and in fact improved 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Moira Nelson 
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